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Suggestions Activities Form 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Please provide us with any event you need next year, as we can planned on events for 2017: 

 

 Lobbing / Breakfast meeting. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Conferences. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Training. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Research. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Social activities. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Others. 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your continues support and your participation in all our events led to all the 

success we achieved so far. 


